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I am writing in regards to the possibility of my Grandmother's remains 

being dug up from her final resting place. She was buried in 1993 and my 

parents bought the plots next to hers so they could all be together. My 

father volunteered his time mowing watering and cleaning up rubbish for 

many years until his heart condition no longer allowed.It is my strong 

belief that graves should never be disturbed. The plot has been payed for 

and the grounds are mostly maintained by volunteers. You really should 

consider the emotional effect that this has on loved ones who remain, and 

still grieve no matter how long ago they lost this person. This is truly 

devastating for me and I will do everything I can for this not to happen. 


